Canterbury & District Soccer Football Association Inc.
Information Circular

Circular No: 7-2013 Date: 21% February 2013

Subject: Junior Licence — Coaching Course

The Association will be conducting a “Junior Licence” coaching course early in the 2013 Winter

football season.

Dates: Wednesday 17%, Friday 19", Wednesday 24" & Friday 26" April 2013
Time: 6:30 — 9:30pm
Venue: Pratten Park, Arthur Street, Ashfield

As part of delivering various coach education opportunities to members of the Association, a Junior
Licence coaching course has been set for the second half of April. The course will be conducted at the
Association’s home base of Pratten Park over four night sessions (two weeks).

The Junior Licence is the third course the Association will be hosting in the month of April — following
on from the Grassroots Expo evening (incorporating the Grassroots Certificate) and Goalkeeping
Certificate course — and will support the two Coach Update sessions planned for the region (1% in
April / 2" in June) which have all been previously communicated to the membership.

The roll out of various courses available to members will continue through 2013. Persons interested
in further enhancing their education in coaching across community football should register to attend
as to not miss out on early run courses.

For CDSFA members (2013 registered players/coaches/managers) that register for the course, the fee
will be absorbed by the Association as part of its commitment to development.

Note: For persons not registered with the CDSFA the cost for participating in the course will be $90.00
— payment in full prior to commencement.

The Competition Manager, Trent Thomas, will be in contact with clubs once the registration site has
been set up with the relevant link. All registrations will need to be completed online prior to attending.

Jre

Joseph Kuchappan
Secretary
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